January 7, 2016

KaShamba Miller-Anderson, Councilwoman
Riviera Beach City Council - District 2

600 W. Blue Heron Blvd.

Riviera Beach, FL. 33404

Re:  Riviera Beach Public Library Advisory Board — Reappointment
Dear Councilwoman Miller-Anderson:
I have been a member of the Riviera Beach Public Library Advisory Board for over 12 years and
it has been an honor and a privilege for me to serve. I wish to continue to serve on the Library

Advisory Board; therefore, I request Council’s approval and authorization for my reappointment.

If reappointed, I will continue to serve with distinction and professionalism, representing the
interests of all Library patrons.

Thank you for your consideration.

amg/ﬁ Pneens

Mr. Monty Greene
390 W. 36" Street
Riviera Beach, FL. 33404
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January 1, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I, Cheryl Moore, would like to continue my position as a Library Board Member. As a board member,
I've had the privilege of attending monthly meetings to collaborate and discuss ideas to enhance the

Library and attend Library Days at the Capital. Thanks for the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

Choryt Waore

Cheryl Moore



January 7, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

|, Doris Savage, would like to continue my position as a Library Advisory Board Member. As a board
member, | have had the privilege to collaborate and discuss my ideas and vision to enhance our Library.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

Doris Savage



